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Questions from Nick Murry 

Question 

I would be grateful if you would inform me whether the rights of way on the footpath 

and cycle path will be in any way affected by this proposed sale? 

If use of the footpath and/or the cycle path are in any way affected, currently or in the 

long term, I wish to strongly object to the inclusion of the footpath and/or cycle path 

as part of this proposed sale and for my objection to be registered at the forthcoming 

meeting referenced above. 

Response  

The council recognises the important role of the North Wiltshire Rivers Route. If we 

decide to sell, we recognise the value of the cycle path and due diligence would 

cover issues such as these. 

 

 


